
Dear Patient Family,  

We hope this note finds you well, and you are all enjoying 
your summer! Our renovations for our brand-new 
office are still in the works. We know it will be worth the 
wait as sometimes major construction projects can take 
longer than originally expected. We appreciate your 
patience as we will continue to provide our patients with 
the care they deserve in our very comfortable transitional 
space in Lincroft. Our patients who are scheduled for the 
remainder of July and August will receive details when we 
confirm those appointments. Our phone number, 
(732)741-8040, text service and email, remain the same. 

Thank you all, so much, again, for your patience, support 
and entrusting us to provide your continued care!   We 
can’t wait to welcome you to our new space! 

Dr. Julie Molin and Team 
 


